
Dear Esteemed Members of LMHI, 
 

I am writing to you with great excitement and anticipation to invite you to a truly 

historic event—the 78th LMHI World Congress, to be held in the beautiful city of 

Utrecht, Netherlands, in May 2025. This is no ordinary congress; it marks the 

centennial of the Liga Medicorum Homoeopathica Internationalis (LMHI), an 

extraordinary milestone celebrating 100 years of unwavering dedication to 

homeopathy. 

 

The centennial congress offers a rare opportunity to reflect on the remarkable journey 

of LMHI. It was in Rotterdam, on September 10, 1925, that visionary homeopaths 

from around the world, such as Dr. Roy Upham and Dr. Pierre Schmidt, came 

together to form this organization. They envisioned a unified global body that would 

promote, defend, and standardize the practice of homeopathy. Their efforts laid the 

foundation for what LMHI is today—a beacon of international collaboration and 

excellence. 

 

The theme of the 78th LMHI Congress will honor our past while looking toward the 

future of homeopathy. We will celebrate the pioneering achievements of our 

predecessors, acknowledge the challenges we have overcome, and discuss 

innovative strategies to ensure the continued growth and recognition of homeopathy 

worldwide. This event will be more than a congress—it will be a global gathering of 

homeopaths, industry stakeholders, patient representatives, and researchers, united 

by a shared mission to advance our field. 

 

This centennial celebration is significant not just for LMHI but for homeopathy as a 

whole. It reminds us of the power of collaboration, the importance of scientific and 

clinical advancements, and our shared responsibility to carry forward the legacy of 

our founders. As we gather in Utrecht, we will have the unique opportunity to shape 

the next century of homeopathy together, ensuring that it remains a vibrant and 

impactful force for healing in the world. 

 

The centennial congress will also be a moment to reflect on the importance of unity 

within our community. LMHI thrives on the collective strength of its members, and 



your presence and participation are vital to the success of this landmark event. 

Together, we will celebrate the achievements of the past 100 years and lay the 

groundwork for the next century of innovation, collaboration, and growth. 

 

I wholeheartedly encourage you to join us in Utrecht for this historic occasion. Let us 

come together to honor our legacy, celebrate our shared mission, and envision a 

bright future for homeopathy. This centennial congress will be an unforgettable 

experience, and your presence will make it even more meaningful. 

 

On behalf of the LMHI Executive Committee and the organizing team in the 

Netherlands, I look forward to welcoming you to Utrecht in May 2025. Let us make 

this celebration a momentous occasion, one that honors our past, celebrates our 

present, and inspires our future. 

 

As we prepare to welcome a new year, I would like to extend my heartfelt wishes to 

you and your loved ones. May the coming year bring you health, happiness, and 

inspiration as we continue to work together for the future of homeopathy. Happy New 

Year to you all, and may 2024 be a year of progress and joy for our global 

community. 

 

With warm regards and deepest gratitude, 

 

Dr. Altunay Ağaoğlu 

President 

Liga Medicorum Homoeopathica Internationalis (LMHI) 

 


